
NEWSLETTER  

TERM THREE WEEK TWO          31 July 2020 

 
CALENDAR 

 
MATARIKI Celebrations 
20 July - 31 July 2020 

 
COOK ISLAND  

Language Week 
1 August - 8 August 

 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

MEETING 
Tuesday 4 August  
5.30pm - 7.30pm 

  
READING TOGETHER  

PROGRAMME - Session 1 
Wednesday 5 August 

6.00pm - 7.30pm 
 

NZ CAREERS EXPO 
Thursday 6 August 
Kowhai Syndicate  
9:15am-12:20pm 
 Kauri Syndicate  

11:40am-2:50pm 
& 

Friday 7 August 
Rimu Syndicate 

9.15am-12.20pm 
 

South West Zone   
Girl's Netball 

Monday 10 August 
 

Trees For Survival Trip 
Room 7  

Tuesday 11 August 
 

South West Zone  
Boys Netball 

Wednesday 12 August 

Dear Parents, Students and Whanau 

Can you believe it? Two weeks of term 3 have flown by with only 8 more weeks to go. 

Congratulations to our Girls and Boys hockey teams that participated in the South 

West Zone tournaments on Wednesday and Thursday this week.  It was exciting to 

hear that our students were well prepared and performed admirably at there  

tournaments. Thank you to all the parents and whanau who supported our two teams.  

Your support was well received by Ms Oliver and the players. 

Congratulations to our boys’ hockey team who won their tournament. Unfortunately 

there is no Auckland Interzone event in hockey for 2020 due to the impact COVID-19 

had on other Zones tournament. We are still extremely proud of their achievement!  

 

YEAR 8 PORT WAIKATO CAMP 

We are excited to announce that this 

years Year 8 camp will be going ahead as 

planned. 

The Leadership Team have decided to 

take the students that have brought in 

their ’Expression of Interest’ slips.  

Please Note: It will now be limited to the 

students who have paid previously and 

the students who have returned their slip 

to their classroom teacher this week. 

STRANGER DANGER 

We have been informed by our Police 

Education Officer that there have 

been a few reports relating to 

‘stranger danger’ since the start of 

term in the Mangere/Otahuhu area. 

We highly recommend that all parents 

and students have a password/code 

that is used relating to people picking 

up your child. 

Remember to walk with a friend! 



2020 Year 9 College Information  

Check at the OIS office for an enrolment form to fill out or you can go on line to each college website. 

 

One Tree Hill College Open Day Registration 
 

One Tree Hill College will be holding its Open Day on Thursday 6 August 2020.  
 

This is an opportunity for families to have a guided tour of the college, and 
experience all the college has to offer. A member of the Senior Leadership 

Team and some Student Leaders will be your tour guides.  
 

Please register your attendance on line - One Tree Hill College web page,  
Enrol Now, Year 9, read all information and complete all forms. 

 
Kind Regards, Mrs Helen Ng Shiu Enrolment Coordinator 

(enrol@onetreehillcollege.school.nz) 

 

OTAHUHU COLLEGE 2021 
 

Once the enrolment form is completed and submitted a meeting will be set up for the  
student and parent/s to meet with the Deputy Principal of Junior school.  At the meeting you 
will need to bring with you the following information: 
 

• Proof of ID – NZ born a birth certificate or passport – Overseas born we will 
need to sight the passport and immigration approval e.g.  

     residency permit or student visa or MOE approval. 
• Proof of address (power bill/ water bill) 
• Immunisation Certificate 

• A most recent school report  
 

Should you require further information please call or e-mail our enrolment officer on 
9634000 or enquiries@otahuhucollege.school.nz. 

Enrol at PASS – Pacific Advance Secondary School  
Enrolments now open  
Applications are on line.  Pasifika Advanced Secondary School website.  
To enrol you will need to complete the enrolment forms and submit to the office of PASS.  
 

1. Proof of identification (Passport or Birth Certificate)  

2. Previous school report 

3. Pastoral notes, Attendance records 

4. Immunisation Certificate 
 

Failure to bring all of this evidence in upon enrolment will delay your interview. If your child has a  
social worker or is involved with any family support workers e.g Oranga Tamariki, Genesis youth trust, 
Strive etc. a representative from the support group will need to be present at the appointed interview 
along with parent/caregiver and student. Complete the enrolment forms and scan to office@pass.school.nz 
or drop it off to PASS with all necessary documents.  
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Edgewater College 

 

Contact the school for more information and an application. 


